
SCHOOL HOUSE NEWS 
 
Nov. 2  School Closed 
  Parent/Teacher Conferences 
  Used Uniform Sale – Balcony 
Nov. 3  Winter Uniforms 
Nov. 4  12:05 Dismissal 
  Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Nov. 5  BWF 8th Grade 
  Royals Meeting  7:00 PM Cafeteria 
Nov. 6  Basketball Blowout  7:00 PM Cafeteria 
  Brothers’ Night (after 8:00 PM) 
Nov. 7  CBA High School Entrance Exam 
Nov. 8  Open House – Pre School – Grade 5 (Prospective Families) 1:00-2:00 PM 
Nov. 9  Confirmation Practice – 3:45-6:00 PM  BSA 
  Thanksgiving Food Drive begins 
  School Board Meeting  7:00 PM Library 
Nov. 10 Confirmation Practice – 3:45-6:00 PM  Gym 
Nov. 11 Confirmation  4:00 PM Gym (doors open 3:30 PM) 
Nov. 12 BWF 7th Grade 
Nov. 13 End of Trimester 
  School Liturgy 10:30 AM 
Nov. 14 Catholic High School Placement Exam 
Nov. 16 Thanksgiving Food Drive ends 
Nov. 19 BWF 6th Grade 
Nov. 21 Market Madness – 9:00-4:30 PM Cafeteria 
Nov. 23 ARF Grades 6,7,8 
Nov. 24 Picture Retakes 
  Club Pictures 
Nov. 25 12:05 Dismissal 

Liturgy 10:30 AM 
  No EDP 
Nov. 26/27 School Closed 
  Thanksgiving Recess 
Nov. 30 Book Fair begins 
 
REMINDERS 
Flu Symptoms – If your child displays flu symptoms, please do not send them to school.  Children must be 
fever free for 24 hours before returning to school.  When calling in the absence, please state the symptoms.  
We must keep track of the symptoms for our records. 
 
Basketball Blowout – Assuming that a severe breakout of the H1N1 virus does not occur, the Basketball 
Blowout remains as scheduled.  There is a pre-game of the Royals vs the Red Bank Police before the 
Blowout.  All students must be accompanied by a parent.  Students up to grade 5 must sit with their parents. 
Students are not permitted to be on the court at any time with the exception of the “Pig Race”.  Students 
may line the perimeter of the court at that time. 
 



Open House – Please help us spread the word that we will hold our second Open House on Sunday, Nov. 8 
from 1:00-2:00 PM for prospective Pre School students through Grade 5. 
 
Market Madness – This is the first time for this event.  Many vendors will be here to help you Christmas 
shop! 
 
Thanksgiving Food Drive – Each year Student Council conducts a Food Drive for the St. Vincent dePaul 
Society.  Information regarding the donations will be in the WIN folder.   
 
Winter Uniforms – Beginning November 3rd all boys and girls (Grades 5-8) must wear the school sweaters 
in school.  A long sleeve golf shirt must be worn with the vest sweater.  Girls wearing the gray cordoroy 
pants must wear the school sweater.  8th Grade students may wear the school sweater or senior fleece. 
The only leg coverings for girls are knee socks, tights, or the gym sweat pants.  The gym sweat pants may 
be worn under the jumper or skirt but must be removed and placed in the backpack once in school.   
 
School Liturgies – Parents are always welcome at our school liturgies.  However, seating is very limited, 
especially beginning with our Christmas Prayer Service when Kindergarten joins us.   
 
Club Pictures – Students must be in the regular school uniform if they are to appear in the Club picture. 
 
Change of Dismissal – If a student is staying for an after school activity (clubs, sports, extra help, scouts) a 
Change of Dismissal notice is required regardless of their ages.   
 
 


